
-. -. . . - . - . .-- -.

.

!

I
. ..

\-

!.
,

'

APR - S 1933
'

a

Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: J. S. Perry i

Senior Vice President !
Clinton Power Station :

Mail Code V-275 |
P. O. Box 678 |
Clinton, IL 61727 ;

!

Dear Mr. Perry: !

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY OPERATING PROCEDURES FOLLOWUP INSPECTION, !
! NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-461/93005{DRS) (

!

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. R. Langstaff and !

| R. Doornbos of this office and J. DeBor of Science and Engineering Associates |

| on March 15 through March 24, 1993. The inspection included a review of |
i authorized activities for your Clinton Power Station. At the conclusion of 1

l the inspection the findings were discussed with those members of your staff j
identified in the enclosed report. '

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. The ,

inspection focused on your emergency operating procedures (EOPs) and your
program for maintaining their quality.

,

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this !
| inspection. The quality of your E0P program has improved, especially in the |

area of E0P support procedures.

The plant labeling for your Clinton facility was adequate. Although |
| components were labeled, the labels were difficult to read. Consequently, t

'delays in performing E0P related tasks could result from difficulty in
identifying components. We understand that an upgrade to plant labeling is i

planned. We request that within 30 days of this letter you provide us with a |
|

brief description of your plans, your schedule for upgrading the labeling for '

| E0P related components, and a description of any priorities which have been :

| established for upgrading plant labeling.
|

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of |

this letter, the enclosed inspection report, and your response to this letter
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

'

Sincerely,
oridnsT Signed by Mark L lanc
Mark A. Ring, Chief
Operations Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report .

No. 50-461/93005(DRS)

cc w/ enclosure:
J. Cook, Vice President, Manager

Clinton Power Station
F. Spangenberg, III, Manager -

Licensing and Safety
OC/LFDCB i

Resident Inspector, RIII
D. V. Pickett, LPM, NRR
J. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
S. Zabel, Esquire, Schiff, Hardin,

& Waite
K. K. Berry, Licensing Services Manager

General Electric Company
Chairman, DeWitt County Board
Illinois Department of

Nuclear Safety
Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of Illinois Center

Perry SRI :
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce

Commission
J. Arildsen, HHFB, NRR
J. DeBor (SEA)
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